
 

CHARTER SCHOOL APPPLICANT WORKSHOP 

 
Elmore County Public Schools will be offering an applicant workshop.  This 
workshop is for individuals and/or organizations planning to apply to start up 
a charter school in Elmore County.  This session will provide current charter 
school applicants with an overview of the application process, walkthrough 
of the application, a walkthrough of the time and expectations, and to  
answer questions.   
 
Please contact Shay Jackson at 334-567-1290 ext. 26004 to schedule an 
appointment. 

 
As a reminder, the charter school application window closes at 11:59 p.m. 
on November 30th.  All applications to start a charter school must be 
submitted by this deadline. 
 
 


